
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
September 12, 2020

 
Children’s Program

   

Song Service Amy & Eden Chafe

 

Topic: God Is Our Protector Sabbath School Team

Family Worship
Music Interlude 

Welcome Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Prelude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Fred Nahirny

Opening Hymn Christ the Lord, All Power Possessing  Hymn #415

Scripture Reading Acts 4: 5-21 Jenna McIntyre

Prayer Song               Hear Our Prayer, O Lord Hymn #684

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Selina McIntyre

Hymn of Praise Tell Me the Story of Jesus  Hymn #152

 Message Pastor Fred Nahirny

Sharing Jesus

Closing Hymn Go, Tell It on the Mountain Hymn #121

Benediction Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 7:20 pm.                 Next Week:   7:06 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacons:                   Lamonte Stagg & Albert Wilson

 

  Offering:        Church Budget

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Stephen McIntyre            Offering: Church Budget

  Deacons:         Bruce Smallwood & Howard Mugford

 

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to you!  Welcome to the Lord’s house of worship this morning. Praise
God for the re-opening of His church!  May our fellowship be a blessing to each one.
   
Sabbath Reflection: ".... the disciples preached the resurrection of Christ. Many among those who
listened were waiting for this testimony, and when they heard it they believed. It brought to their
minds the words that Christ had spoken, and they took their stand in the ranks of those who
accepted the gospel. The seed that the Saviour had sown sprang up and bore fruit.”     

The Acts of the Apostles  Pg. 60  E.G. White 

Please keep Ron and Justina Stagg in your prayers as Ron has recently gone through heart
surgery.

It is with sadness we share the news that Dave Penney passed away yesterday.  Please keep the
family in your prayers.

Church Re-opening: Please familiarize yourself with the COVID-19 requirements hand-out
available on the guest table. The NL Government recommends all churches follow these guidelines
and requirements during the COVID-19 pandemic.

All are invited to participate in a 1 hour walk in our community immediately following the Service.
We will be sharing Jesus by handing out Bible Study enrollment cards.

Church Bulletins: There will be a limited number of Bulletins available during the Church Service. 
It is recommended you view the Church bulletin on your Mobile device. You can view the Bulletin
by visiting www.bayrobertssda.org and then click “Bulletin.”

Next Zoom Bible Study: Tues., September 22, 2020 at 7:00pm.. Topic: The Book of Romans.

LiNC Footsteps: Wednesday, September 16 at 7:00pm. This program will continue the first
Wednesday of most months.  “LiNC” stands for Linking Newfoundland and Labrador Churches, and
“Footsteps” references our journey as disciples walking together with Jesus. One blessing God
brought out of COVID, was having us be more interconnected as one big church family across our
province. This program endeavours to involve different ages and persons so that we can grow from
sharing one another’s experiences and gifts. The program will include praise, a testimony time, a
prayer segment, a mini-message, and a break-out session. The break-out session gives a chance
for guests to attend a district group who offers mid-week meetings. LiNC Zoom ID: 276 968 721 
Password: 144000

Church Offering: Tithe and Offerings will not be collected during the Service.  A collection
plate is provided on the guest table where you can leave your offering.  You can also give by
visiting Adventist Giving which allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online via your
computer or mobile device. Visit www.bayrobertssda.org and click the Online Giving link.

Visit our Media Ministries online!
Website: www.bayrobertssda.org;  Living Word Radio: www.livingwordradio.ca
YouTube: www.youtube.com/bayrobertssda
BR FB: www.facebook.com/bayrobertssda; LWR FB:www.facebook.com/livingwordradio

Please send church bulletin announcements to StephenMcIntyre no later than Wednesday
evenings. Announcements can be sent via a private message on Facebook, email:
stephen.mcintyre@bayrobertssda.org, phone or text 703-4647.

Remember in Prayer: For the Penney family as they grieve the loss of Dave Penney; For Ron
Stagg for continued healing following surgery; Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home
and in hospitals; for the Lord’s leading and guidance for the remainder of 2020; For a strong,
Spirit-led focus on ministry!

http://www.bayrobertssda.org

